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YOUR MONTHLY UPDATE FROM FENWYCK HEIGHTS

February 2023ST. MICHAEL'S

"Al l  you need is  love.  But a l i tt le
chocolate now and then doesn't  hurt ."

-  Charles M.  Schulz (Peanuts comics)

Fenwyck Heights is still a
very active construction site,

so right now there is not a
safe way to have residents

come in and see a suite. We
are working to set up a

mobile office on site so you
can come ask questions in
person and see the design

boards soon!

Q: can i see a suite in person?

THANK YOU TO THE
ROTARY CLUB OF 
SPRUCE GROVE 

Q: How tall are the ceilings?
Ceilings in suites on floors 2,
3, and 4 are 8 feet 6 inches
high, and ceilings on floor 5

are 10 feet high!

Q: Will we have keys or fobs?

Q: Will we have Emergency
button Pendants?

The building and your suite
will be Fob Entry.

Yes, Fenwyck Heights will
have an emergency pendent

system. Calls will be
answered by our staff and

emergency response teams
will be contacted as needed.



HELPFUL HINT
Monthly

It doesn't take long for mail
and paperwork to pile up!
This month, here's an idea
to help you tackle that pile

of papers that seems to
keep growing!

 Sort papers into three piles:
immediate attention (i.e.
unpaid bills), short-term

papers (i.e. tax documents,
warranties) and lifetime

papers (i.e. legal documents,
insurance policies, passport,

birth certificates). 



Recycle old bills, letters, and
solicitations, and keep only

what is truly important.
Happy sorting!

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CONTACT US!
(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca

February: Paperwork

CONSTRUCTION SITE PROGRESS PHOTOS


